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531 5th Street 
Parkersburg, WV 26101 

Phone: 304.485.4066 
Fax: 304.485.1591 

Teller 24: 304.485.4125 
Toll Free:888.771.1834 

Lobby Hours: Monday-Friday 
8:00AM - 4:30PM 

Drive Up Hours: Monday-Friday 
7:30AM - 6:00PM 
Saturday Only 
7:30AM - Noon 

Visit us online at 
www.onecommunityfcu.org 

Board of Directors: 
Tim Bibbee, President 

    Tim Marshall, Vice President 
    Pat Martin, 2nd Vice President 

Keith Rake, Treasurer 
Joe Thorpe, Secretary 

Nate Davis 
Mike Linder 

Don Hickman 
Todd Shafer 

Supervisory Committee: 
Jerry Myer 

Kathy Taylor 
Ryan Bungard 

John Aston 
  

CEO: 
Steve Napier 

Vicki Carez, accounting manager - retirement

Community Connect
membership newsletter      End of Year 2017

Hall financial advisors, llc.  January18th 

Don't miss out on the opportunity to speak with a financial advisor 
free of charge!  One Community FCU is now scheduling 
appointments for Thursday, January 18th from 4-6:00PM. Call today 
to reserve an appointment. 304.485.4066

60 Years!

One Community FCU has be serving the Mid-Ohio Valley 
since January 2, 1958. OCFCU was originally created to 
serve the employees of the Bureau of the Public Debt 
(1940-2012), now known as the Bureau of the Fiscal 
Service in Parkersburg, WV. Since February 2002 
when granted a Community Charter by the National Credit 
Union Administration (NCUA), OCFCU is now serving any 
person living, working, worshiping or attending school in 
Wood County, WV or Washington County, OH to be eligible 
for membership. 
We would like to thank our members & community for 
the opportunity to celebrate 60 Years of serving you!

Vicki Carez has been an employee of OCFCU since January 1997 as Operations Manager and 
now currently as Accounting Manager. Over the years Vicki has been involved with many 
processes we now have in place here at the Credit Union, such as our debit card & mortgage 
loan programs. During her time here at One Community FCU, Vicki 
has also served on the Parkersburg Chapter of Credit Unions as the Secretary and Treasurer. 

Throughout the years Vicki has been active in supporting the American Cancer Society, Relay 
for Life and currently serves as Team Captain of the OCFCU Cancer Busters. 

After working for 45 years, Vicki is looking forward to relaxing and enjoying a slower pace. 
Although she will miss seeing the employees and working with the membership, she is ready to
watch the sun come up from her deck and enjoy her new puppy, Rosie. 

One Community FCU would like to thank Vicki for her dedication and the service she has 
committed to OCFCU throughout the years. We wish her the best for the years to come. 
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Credit Union Annual Dinner, Friday March 30, 2018

Thank you from your CEO, Steve Napier

tax filing information

2018 Holiday Schedule

Federal law prohibits depositing a direct deposit tax refund payment 
to an account not owned by the tax payer (primary or joint 
ownership). If OCFCU receives a direct deposit tax refund payment 
containing a payee name that does not match the member name(s) 
on the account, the deposit will be returned to the Treasury. The tax 
payer will still receive the income tax refund, but the refund will be 
sent as a paper check by mail at a later date.

We ask you bring non-perishable items for our Veterans Food Pantry and be entered into a 
drawing!

Attend One Community FCU's 60th Annual Dinner on Friday, March 30, 
2018 at the Nemesis Shrine Temple. (Located 244 Watson Road, 
Parkersburg, WV) Tickets will go on sale Thursday, March 1st. Join in on 
the fun as we celebrate 60 Years with dinner & prizes!

New Year's Day: 
 Monday, January 1 

 
Martin Luther King, Jr. Day: 

Monday, January 15 
 

Presidents' Day: 
Monday, February 19 

 
Memorial Day: 

Monday, May 28 
 

Independence Day: 
Wednesday, July 4 

 
Labor Day: 

Monday, September 3 
 

Columbus Day: 
Monday, October 8 

 
Veterans Day: 

Monday, November 12 
 

Thanksgiving Day: 
Thursday, November 22 

 
Christmas Eve: 

Monday, December 24 
CLOSING AT NOON 

 
Christmas Day: 

Tuesday, December 25 
 

New Year's Eve: 
Monday, December 31 

CLOSING AT NOON 
 
 
 

As One Community FCU continues to 
serve the Mid-Ohio Valley and grow with 
your support, remember your money 
stays in the community and all loan 
decisions are made locally by people 
who know you. We look forward to 
assisting you with your financial goals 
and help make your dreams a reality.

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Supervisory Committee 
and staff we wish you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!

Save today with love my credit union.org

Did you know that credit union members have saved nearly $2 
billion with Love My Credit Union Reward discounts? 
Visit www.lovemycreditunion.org for more details!


